
 
 
Good morning Huskies! These are your announcements for Friday, May 18, 2018. We 
are on a regular schedule today. 
 
The deadline for the Hampton High School Scholarship and Bursary Application has 
been extended to end of day today. Grade 12 students are encouraged to apply.  
 
Next Tuesday (May 22) is Tie Dye @ lunch. Bring some white clothes and get groovy 
on a Tuesday. (5/18) 
 
This is a message for all students. This Friday, May 18th, will be the last day of the 
school year that you can sign out books from the Learning Commons. A friendly 
reminder that you will not receive a report card if you have overdue books. (5/18) 
 
Are you looking for a summer job? Check out the guidance bulletin board for a list of 
recent job postings for students. (5/23) 
 
Congratulations to the following English Students of the Month of April: 
Grade 9 – Devan Poirier  
Grade 10 – Madeline Hickey  
Grade 11 – Hannah Hickey  
Grade 12- Hannah Kindred 
These students have demonstrated a strong work ethic and an interest in the study of 
English. Please meet Mrs. Donovan in the Learning Commons today during Working 
Period.  
 
All students involved in Arts Night and The Drama Festival play are asked to see the 
notice on the Theatre Company Bulletin Board. This includes actors, band members 
and all other participants.  
 
There will be a brief Tech Crew meeting today at 12:30 in the Theatre. All members 
must attend.  
 
Enjoy a free BBQ today at lunch, courtesy of the Student Leadership team in 
recognition of  Mental Health Awareness  week!  
 
The next and final coffee house will be held Monday, May 28 at 7pm. If you are 
interested in performing, you MUST sign up on the Grad Class bulletin board before 
May 23. If we do not get at least 8 performances, the coffee house will be cancelled. 
(5/23) 
 
Would all students running for Student Leadership executive please see Ms. Cochran 
at the beginning of break today in room 209.  



 
Attention Grads: 
Any grads who will NOT be attending the Grad Dinner on May 31st please let Mrs. 
Southard know ASAP.  
Also, if any graduates have dietary restrictions, like allergies, please let the office 
know.  
 


